
From: BUKER KIYOMI kiyomi.buker@ws.mofa.go.jp
Subject: July 31st (Thu) 5:30PM BBQ dinner invitation

Date: July 22, 2014 at 7:03 PM
To: Kathleen Biden kathleenbiden@mac.com, Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com
Cc: kdodge@rosemontseneca.com

Dear Kathleen-san & Hunter-san,
 
Good afternoon!    How are you?  I hope that you are enjoying summer!  
 
Ambassador of Japan & Mrs. Kenichiro Sasae will be hosting a BBQ dinner at 5:30PM on
Thursday, July 31st at Japanese Ambassador’s Residence (4000 Nebraska Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20016).   It will be a casual attire with a nice & relaxed setting.  It will be
a small gathering around 20 people!
 
Ambassador & Mrs. Sasae will be so delighted if you will be able to join in the BBQ
dinner.   Could you or your office please let me know if you could attend the BBQ dinner?  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.    Thank you.    Very Best, Kiyomi
 
******************************
Kiyomi M. Buker (Ms.)
Social Secretary to the Ambassador
Ambassador's Office / Protocol Section
Embassy of Japan
Washington, DC 20008
(TEL: 202-238-6886)
(FAX: 202-265-9482)
(Email: Kiyomi.Buker@ws.mofa.go.jp )
*******************************
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